
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 20th July 2016 
 
 

 TSA is pursuing both an RFQ and also an Apprenticeship Scheme.  Members will be kept 
fully informed. 
 

 The GEO Business Show was a success and TSA’s joint stand was extremely busy.  The 
event stats show that total attendance was up by 10% on 2015.  Around 70% of 
exhibitors have rebooked for 2017 (Show dates 23rd & 24th May 2017). 
 

 We had another promotional film shot, this time on the subject of ‘Why are you a TSA 
Member?’ Please feel free to publicise via social media: https://youtu.be/-93NqbCYZkg 

 TSA held an Associated Meeting on the second day of the Show on the subject of stolen 
equipment.  This attracted the most attendees for a meeting of this type and a working 
group will be meeting in August to take this forward. 

 Twelve Membership Applications are currently being processed.   

 Membership stands at 168 companies. 

 New Client Guides are being written, including one on Photogrammetry. 

 The date for TSA’s Conference is 9th November and will be held at the fantastic Avoncroft 
Museum on the theme of Building Surveying. 

 The Survey School Graduation Day was held at Worcester Racecourse on 8th July.  Read 
more about it here: http://www.tsa-uk.org.uk/praise-for-the-survey-schools-prize-winning-
2016-graduates/  

 A separate website for the Survey School is now up and running, please link to this from 
your own websites: www.surveyschool.org.uk  

 Don’t forget that TSA Members enjoy a 25% discount on all courses – spaces are 
available on Courses 43 (October) and 44 (November). 

 TSA’s group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,200 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 2,100 followers on Twitter (@surveyassoc – make sure you 
follow us!).  
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